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Now that the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board has revoked their license on December 16, 2010, what is in

store for the future of the Foxwoods Casino? In this article, Kevin Greenberg and Tami Steinberg consider

possible scenarios, and discuss disposition of the $50 million license fee, including “the one option

economically not in the best interest of the city or the commonwealth, is to let the license go unused.” Click

here for the full article.
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